
 

The following celebrations will take place during the days ahead. 
 

Saturday: (2nd Mar) 18.00 Mass in St. Alban’s Church: The Parishioners Intentions 

Sunday: (3rd Mar) 10.00 Mass in St. Patrick’s Church: Elizabeth Pearson 

Tuesday: (5th Mar) 10.00 Mass in St. Patrick’s parish centre: Annie Donald 

Thursday: (7th) 10.00 Mass in St. Patrick’s parish centre: In Thanksgiving (NF) 

Saturday: (9th Mar) 18.00 Mass in St. Alban’s Church: The Parishioners Intentions 

Sunday: (10th Mar) 10.00 Mass in St. Patrick’s Church: Catherine Palmer 

Tuesday: (12th Mar) 10.00 Funeral Mass in St. Patrick’s Church: Pat Powell 

Mass to view on line 
 

Mass is live streamed from the Holy Name, Jesmond on Saturdays and Sundays 
only  for the month of March. 
 

When you are unable to celebrate Mass in Church, you may wish to make this act 
of spiritual communion:-   
 

Lord Jesus, I believe that you are present in the most Blessed Sacrament. I love you 
above all things and I desire to receive you into my soul. Since I cannot now re-
ceive you sacramentally, come at least spiritually into my heart. I embrace you 
and unite myself wholly to you. Never permit me to be separated from you. Amen. 

Please keep in your prayers: 

• all our parishioners who are sick, housebound or in hospital  
• all those whose memories we cherish at this time  
• and Fr. John McElhone, Katherine Patterson, Pat Powell and Betty Wasp who 

have died. May they rest in the peace of the Risen Lord 
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LOUDfence. St. Mary’s Cathedral and Newcastle Cathedral 3rd-6th March. Welcome to All 

Bishop Stephen has asked us to share the following with you: 
 

Together with the Diocese of Newcastle, our diocesan family is privileged to be hosting a LOUDfence at St. Marys’ Ca-
thedral and at Newcastle Cathedral. It will begin at the 11.30 Sunday Mass on 3rd March at St. Mary’s Cathedral and 
end with a Service of the Word at Newcastle Cathedral on the 6th March at 19.00. 
  

Everyone is welcome to these liturgies and to visit both Cathedrals during the days to offer their prayers and support for 
all who have suffered abuse within church communities and all contexts. We are invited to leave prayers and messages 
together with provided items like the prayer ribbons presented to Bishop Stephen at his Installation Mass, which are 
still tied to his Bishop’s Chair. 
  

People can leave their prayers and messages within or outside of the Cathedrals, recognising some people would rather 
not enter a place of worship. There will be people available for pastoral accompaniment if that is requested. As a dioce-
san family we pray for all who have suffered abuse and recognise our shared duty to safeguard the vulnerable.  

Summary of Listening Exercises, and Bishop Stephen’s Response 

On our Diocesan website you will find all the summaries from the various Listen-
ing Exercises that have been conducted throughout the Diocese since last sum-
mer. Also included are the results of the Questionnaire prepared for the Dicastery 
of Bishops Report following the resignation of Bishop Robert Byrne. In Bishop Ste-
phen’s response to what has been presented to him, he reflects on the past, the 
present state of ‘where we are at’ and our future together. The documentation is 
lengthy. Should you require a hard copy please contact Fr. Patterson. 

Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes. 2024 

The Diocesan Pilgrimage takes place from 26th July - 2nd August, 2024. For further details, click here. 

https://www.youtube.com/@HolyNameJesmond/streams
https://diocesehn.org.uk/news/bishop-stephens-response-to-the-listening-exercises/
https://www.tangney-tours.com/tours-and-pilgrimages/diocese-hexham-newcastle/


Your offerings are our sole source of income  

Although we do not take a collection at Mass by passing round a basket, we do hope you will feel able to make an offer-
ing towards the upkeep and running costs of our churches in one of the boxes you will find at the entrances to our 
churches.  Alternatively you may consider making your offering by Standing Order the details of which are below. 
  

For St. Alban's: Account name: DHN Pelaw St Alban: Sort code: 40-34-18 Account No: 92010984  

For St. Patrick’s: Account name: DHN Felling St Patrick: Sort code: 40-34-18 Account No: 52010453  

Are you new to our Parishes?  

If you have recently moved into Bill Quay, Felling, Pelaw, Heworth, Windy Nook and the surrounding area you are more 
than welcome to come along to worship with us in either St. Alban’s Church, Queen Victoria Street, Pelaw or St. Pat-
rick’s Church on the High Street in Felling. Mass times are Saturday evening at 18.00 in St. Alban’s and 10.00 on a Sun-
day in St. Patrick’s. 
 

If you would like to offer your talents to the parish - and we all have God given talents - then please approach Fr. Patter-
son or any of our welcomers and provide us with your details. You would also be most welcome to join us for refresh-
ments after Sunday Mass in St. Patrick’s parish centre which is located directly underneath the Church. We look forward 
to seeing you. 

The Path to Jerusalem 

A journey in prayer and liturgy from 

 Ash Wednesday, 14th February to Palm Sunday, 24th March 

 
 

There will be the opportunity of taking some further steps in our journey in the weeks ahead. 
 

Learning Steps – A time for discussion on “The Lord’s Prayer” in response to the Year of Prayer. 
 

Healing Steps – A liturgy based on the healing ministry of Christ which may incorporate the Sac-
rament of the Anointing of the Sick  
 

Forgiving Steps – A liturgy based around readings focusing on the forgiveness of Christ which may 
incorporate the Sacrament of Reconciliation 
 

Nurturing Steps – A liturgy based on the Feeding of the Five Thousand followed by a Lenten 
Lunch 
 

Quiet Steps -   Encouragement to quiet personal prayer. Selecting a time and place each week to 
spend in prayer, supported by the weekly distribution of our prayer sheets. 

 

Feel free to join in as many steps of our Journey as you can manage or suits your circumstances and remember whatever 
steps you take you will be sharing in the journey. Dates of the various steps will be announced each week. If you would 
like to help us with further planning of the journey, please contact Kevin Rhodes, Trisha McGinley . Alternatively email 
the parish office felling.stpatrick@rcdhn.org.uk. 

Gift Aid Scheme  

Are you aware that if you are a UK tax payer and make an offering to our church collection you could join the Gift Aid 
Scheme enabling our parishes to gain an extra 25% of your offering, at no extra cost to you. If you feel you could be a 
part of the Gift Aid Scheme, please email the Parish Gift Aid Organiser, John Gillum at stpatrick.giftaid@outlook.com for 
further details or have a word with Fr. Patterson. 
 

Thank you to those who already Gift Aid their offerings. We have been able to claim back from HMRC £1,637.75 for St. 
Alban’s and £4,034.52 for St. Patrick’s for the tax year 2022/23.  

 Another moment for a “Quiet step”  
 

The scripture readings at daily Mass last week encouraged us to spend some 
time listening to the Lord - rather than talking to him 
 

There will be an opportunity for a quiet time on Wednesday, 6th March in 
our “Oasis of Prayer” in St. Patrick’s parish centre from 17.30 - 18.30. Why 
not “drop in” on your way home from work. 



Parking in our church car parks 

Please be aware that the Trustees of the Diocese cannot accept responsibility for injury, loss or damage to third party 
property, vehicles and their contents whilst left in the church car parks. 
 
Please exercise care when parking in St. Patrick’s car park and avoid striking the railings. They are cast iron and easily 
snap if they are reversed into by a vehicle!! 

Can you play a musical instrument? 

If you would like to join St. Patrick’s musicians and help with the music at Sunday Mass, please speak to Jessica or Dylan 
whom you will find at the front of the church after Mass. 
 

More parishioners would be welcome to join the very small singing group to help sustain the singing. If you are interest-
ed simply sit at the front of the church behind our musicians and “sing your heart out!” 

Parish Newsletter 

In an attempt to reduce the cost of printing “hard copies” of the Parish Newsletter and to be more environmentally 
friendly, please consider allowing us to send you your copy by email. Simply email the parish office at 
felling.stpatrick@rcdhn.org.uk and you will be added to the mailing list. For those who do not have this facility, a small 
number of printed copies will be available at the doors of both of our churches. 

The Diocesan Justice and Peace Refugee Project.......  

.......which supports people who are seeking asylum in our area, continue to appeal for donations of sugar, biscuits, 
tinned fish in oil, tins of tomatoes, chick peas, toiletries and shampoo. If you feel able to support this project, donations 
may be left on the tables at the entrance to our churches and at our school. 

School News from Mrs Robinson 

Dear Parishioners, you are all invited to join us each Friday in St Alban’s Church at 15.00 for a Celebration of the Word 
Service of Prayer. These will be led by the children each week and will help us reflect on the Sunday Gospel as we jour-
ney towards Easter  
 

We currently have spaces in our nursery for children who are 3 or 4 years old. If you are interested in either a 15-hour 
place or a 30-hour place in our teacher-led nursery, please contact the school office on 0191 469 3251 for an application 
pack  

New readers 

Pope Francis highlights the importance of  the Word of God for people of faith, it may be that some of you may value 
the opportunity to read the Word of God at Mass.  You would be welcome to join our readers rota. This invitation is 
open to parishioners of all ages. If you would like to take part in our liturgies in this way, or indeed in any way, please 
speak to Fr. Patterson or email the parish office at felling.stpatrick@rcdhn.org.uk. 

Lenten Alms  

St Cuthbert’s Care is a charity working throughout the North East, committed to helping improve the lives of some of 
the most vulnerable members of our communities, including people with profound disabilities, children in care, older 
people and those living on the margins of society. Should you wish to support their work place your donation in an en-
velope marked “Lenten Alms” and place it in the collection boxes at the doors of our Church anytime during Lent. 

Lenten Reflections 

The Diocesan Vicariate for Faith and Mission has produced booklets of Daily Lenten Reflections which are available for 
viewing, downloading and printing from the Diocesan website, using this weblink: https://bit.ly/DHNLentReflections  

Lenten Day for Families 

Catholic Mothers and the Carmelite Friars invite you to a Lenten Family Day at St John Vianney, Hillhead Parkway, West 
Denton, Newcastle NE5 1DP on Saturday 9th March. The day will beginning with Mass at 10.00 followed by a short talk, 
opportunity for Confession, a soup lunch, children’s activities and social time. All ages and families are welcome. For 
more information email catholicmothersne@gmail.com  

mailto:felling.stpatrick@rcdhn.org.uk

